
Hey there Deer Park Bucks, it’s Ms. Krapfl with your weekly school 
news!  

• This week at The Park we acknowledge Red Ribbon Week and each day there is a 

theme for students to show their stance against saying no to drugs.  

o Monday wear your red; red shirt, red pants, red hair, go all out on red day.  

o Tuesday is team up against drugs and wear your favorite team jersey. 

o Wednesday is crazy about being drug free and wear your craziest hair.  

o Thursday is sock it to drugs by wearing your crazy socks 

o Friday is spirit day to support staying in school and away from drugs.  This 

means Friday you can wear your Deer Park shirts OR you can wear you 

favorite Halloween colors.  

• Just a reminder families, we are not having the Story Book Parade this year and no 

costumes are allowed in school on Friday.    

• Quarter 1 grades are done and report cards are available for viewing on your parent 

portal beginning on Tuesday.  Here is the link to get you directly to parent portal 

:https://pasco.focusschoolsoftware.com/focus/?skipSAML=true If you need help 

logging in please call Mrs. Fowler at 727-774-8906.  

• I’m happy to share that we met our goal of 100 boxes of chocolate.  Be sure to 

submit your money by Thursday of this week.  You can drop off cash or just go 

online https://www.studentquickpay.com/pasco/ and pay without having to come to 

school.  We truly appreciated all the participation for this fundraiser.  

• Did you all hear the good news?  Breakfast and Lunch is free for all students until 

June of 2021 thanks to the Florida Agricultural grant.  

• We are almost in November and Great American Teach In happens every year at this 

time.  We want to be sure to highlight many careers to your children.  Check out the 

attached flyer to view information on how you can submit a video to be played in 

your child’s classroom.  We will hold this event as a virtual learning experience for all 

students this year.  GATI.png  

Wishing everyone a beautiful Fall week!  
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